
5 May 2009 

Hon Sue Ellery MLC 
Acting Convenor 
Standing Committee on Estimates and 
Financial Operations Committee 
Legislative Council 
Parliament House 
PERTH WA 6000 

Dear Hon Sue Ellery 

Community & Public Sector Union 
SPSF Group, WI. Branch 
Civil Service Association o/WA inc 

www.cpsucsa.org 
UnlonUnk: 1300 m 800 

Email: POSI~,org 
RKeptlon: 08 9323 3800 

Fax: 08 9313 3878 

Address: 445 Hay St, Perth, WA, 6000 
Mail: GPO Box X2l52, Perth, WA, 6847 

In response to the Committees further question "Do you have any feedback from members 
about cuts to those agencies providing services to business and small business (e.g. 
approvals)?" 

As at 28 April 2009, the CPSU/CSA has not received any feedback from members regarding 
the impacts of funding cuts to any Departments or Agencies that provide services to business 
or small business. 

Yours sincerely 

Toniw:fl 
Branch Secretary 
CPSU/CSA 
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